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Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it satisfies your intent.  I required DOA
payments to the American Red Cross to be deposited in its Disaster Relief Fund and
used to assist families affected by the terrorist attacks.  OK?  Also, I added as much
detail as I thought was necessary and appropriate with respect to the design selection
committee.  Please let me know if you have any questions or think that I have missed
something.
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